
OUR MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP PARISH &
ST. PATRICK’S PARISH

COMING EVENTS - July 2017

DAY OF EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: Our Mother of Perpetual Help Parish will be hosting a day of
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament on Friday, July 28th from 12:00 P.M. until 4:00 P.M. in the
Church.  All are welcome to come and spend some quiet time with the Lord in prayer.  For further info,
contact the office at 705-647-5035.

CELEBRATION OF THE SACRAMENT OF THE SICK: To reach out to our sick and elderly
parishioners Our Mother of Perpetual Help Parish has a monthly celebration of the Sacrament of the
Sick for those in need of God’s healing grace.  According to the teaching of the Church, the Sacrament
of Anointing of the Sick should be celebrated with people who are: 1) seriously ill, 2) are seriously
weakened by advanced age, 3) are scheduled for serious surgery, or 4) are elderly but not weakened
by age, but have no serious illness present. Our next communal celebration will be on Tuesday, July
11th at 7:00 P.M..

SAINT PATRICK’S CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE will host a fund raising yard sale on Saturday,
July 15th from 8:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. at 11 Dunning Drive in Cobalt. Donations will be gratefully
accepted, to arrange pick up, call Pat Bigelow at 705-679-8469.

SUNDAY MASS IN LATCHFORD: Mass will be celebrated at the Community Centre in Latchford on
Sunday, July 16th at 3:00 P.M.. Everyone is welcome to attend this Mass. 

Our Mother of Perpetual Help  Parish Council will be host a concert to raise funds for Development

and Peace on Sunday, July 16th at 7:00 P.M. at the Cobalt Classic Theatre. Tickets are $20.00
and are available at the office or through Chat Noir. A big thank you to Wilson Chevrolet Buick GMC,
Temiskaming Vet Clinic and McKnight’s Men’s & Ladies Wear Ltd. for their donations to the
evening.

LET THE CHILDREN COME TO ME PROGRAM: Our Mother of Perpetual Help Parish offers a
children's program each Sunday during our 11:00 A.M. Mass. The children are dismissed downstairs
just after Mass begins and return at the time of the offertory procession. During their time together they
hear the gospel read at their level and work on an activity or craft based on the theme of the gospel.

OMPH IS ON FACEBOOK: Check our  facebook page at facebook.com/OMPH.NL and stay up to date
on the latest happenings in the Parish: http://www.facebook.com/OMPH.NLParish.

WEEKLY OMPH E-BULLETIN: If you would like to receive the weekly e-bulletin from Our Mother of
Perpetual Help Parish, please email omphoffice@gmail.com.  Stay in touch with all the latest news and
events on a weekly basis.

PARISH WEBSITE: Our Mother of Perpetual Help Parish has updated its parish website.  It contains
information about the Parish, the weekly bulletin and a host of other useful information and links. 
Check out the website at www.ourmotherofperpetualhelp.ca.


